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Memorandum to Elementary Principals 
 
Date:  Summer 2021 
Subject: Abilene Philharmonic Student Concerts 
 
The Abilene Philharmonic concerts are scheduled for all 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students 
on Thursday, March 3, 2022 and Friday, March 4, 2022.  
 
Campuses make their own transportation arrangements.  The concerts are fifty (50) 
minutes in length.  Students need to arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the performance, 
arriving by 9:15 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  Buses may be scheduled for pick-up to return to 
your campuses at 10:25 a.m. and 11:35 a.m.  The fine arts department will cover the cost 
of admission for all AISD campuses. 
 
Parents are not allowed to attend this field trip due to space in the auditorium. 
 
Your schools will be attending the following performances: 
 
Thursday, March 3, 2022   
 

9:45 a.m.  10:45 a.m. 
1. Austin 1. Bowie  
2 Dyess 2. Martinez 
3. Ward 3. Stafford   
   4. McMagnet 
 
Friday, March 4, 2022 
 

9:45 a.m.  10:45 a.m. 
1. Bassetti 1. Taylor 
2. Bonham 2. Ortiz  
3. Alcorta 3. Thomas 
4.  Purcell   
  
   
I hope that you will be able to attend the concerts with your students.  Please send your 
music teacher to help with this event.  
 


	Your schools will be attending the following performances:
	Thursday, March 3, 2022

